
 

 

 

Principal Notes for the 2016 - 2017 School Year 

 

 The Montessori Night Out was an incredible success!!!  We owe a debt of 
gratitude to the committee.  Thank you to the chairperson, Katrina Strozik and 
the members of the committee, who devoted a great deal of time and effort into 
this event. We also thank all the parents and friends who worked behind the 
scenes, the generous donors, and all the attendees for ensuring the success of 
this event. The net proceeds totaled approximately $30,000.00.  Again, Thank 
YOU!!!!!!! 
 

 Please note, on Friday, September 9, there will be an Open House for the entire 
school, preschool through 8th grade, from 6PM to 7PM.  Please join us with your 
children.   
Preschoolers will have the opportunity to visit their teachers and fellow students.  
It has been our experience in the past that this visit does help the transition back 
to school.  It is also an opportunity for the elementary students to share their 
classroom first week excitement with their parents. 
 
 

 School lunches are served Tuesday through Friday of each school week at a 
cost of $4.00 per lunch.  In order to run this program efficiently, all orders must 
be placed no later than Monday morning. If your child will be absent on a 
Monday, please email the lunch order to Mrs. Phenix (TMSA1992@gmail.com) 
or phone it in (508-636-0200).  If your child has not ordered lunch on time, their 
option will be to call you to bring a lunch to them or to eat Spaghetti O’s at the 
$4.00 cost of lunch. 
 

 Please note that, in the morning, all students should be in the auditorium no 
later than 8:25AM.  The doors will be locked and you will not be able to enter the 
school until all the students have passed through the foyer into the classroom 
building.   
Please encourage your children to be prompt, even a few minutes early.  It has 

been our experience that having a few minutes to catch up with their friends 

before the bell rings allows a calm beginning to their day. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation this school year. 
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